
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Easter 2021 

Devotionals from Pastor Sell 
 

Wednesday, April 14 
I was preparing to back out of my parking space when a young woman ran up and tapped 

on my window. I wasn’t sure what was happening, but she obviously wanted something. I 

opened the window and she handed me a little rubber duck with a note. “You’ve been 

ducked” she said smiling, “Have a great day.” Then she was gone. I sat stunned for a few 

minutes and read the pink note clearly marked with the Jeep grill symbol. The back of the 

note was a signed message saying “We hope we made you smile today.” I had been 

“ducked!”  Later I Googled the Duck, Duck Jeep website listed on the tag and discovered 

in July 2020 Jeep owners in Canada started “ducking” fellow Jeep owners as a way of 

spreading smiles and joy in the midst of the pandemic lock down. What a neat idea!  

 

As Christians we a called to make a difference. We are called to bring hope where we can. 

A little rubber duck with a pink tag made me smile and certainly brightened my day. 

Sometimes little things can make a very big impression. 
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